May 13, 2016

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan, President
Southern Association of Colleges
Commission on Colleges

1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033-4097

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

Texas A&M University-Commerce will be adding a new location for the delivery of dual-credit
courses at Boles High School beginning in Fall 2016.

We understand that only prior notification is required. All courses will be taught by SACSCOC-
qualified personnel. Unofficial transcripts have been reviewed by appropriate department heads.
Official transcripts will be routed through the credentialing process upon receipt.

If you have any questions, contact Dr. Marila Palmer, SACSCOC Accreditation Liaison,
(marila.palmer@tamuc.edu, or 903-241-5102).

Sincezel

Adolfo Benavides, Ph.D.
Acting President and Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs

ce: Dr. Mary Kirk, Vice President, SACSCOC
Dr. Mary Hendrix, Vice President for Student Access & Success
Dr. Ricky Dobbs, Associate Vice President for Student Access & Success
Dr. Marila Palmer, SACSCOC Accreditation Liaison
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